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October News 2015
Thursday 15th – P1 Come Dine with Me at 11.45am.  P1 parents are invited to come and have dinner and experience the dinner hall routine with your child.  The cost is £2.50.  Please let Mrs Baines know if you will be attending.  Unfortunately we have to limit lunch to one adult per child.

Friday 16th – Harvest Service at 10am.  Everyone is welcome to come and join the school in our Harvest  Service.  We ask that every family donate some fruit or vegetables to decorate our hall and these should be left in school by Thursday 15th at the latest.  Decoration of the hall will be done on Thursday afternoon so if any parents are free at 3pm the staff would greatly appreciate your help.  All donations of fruit and vegetables will be sold after the service for a small donation to school funds.  

Monday 19th – P1 stay until 2pm.

Tuesday 20th – After school clubs end on this day.

Wednesday 21st – PTA Fancy dress Halloween party and disco.  P1-3 will have a Halloween fancy dress party in school from 11am to 12noon.  The cost is £1.00 per pupil.  P4-7 will have a fancy dress Halloween disco from 6.30 – 8.00pm.  The cost is £2.00 per pupil up to a maximum of £5.00 per family.
Thursday 22nd – Primary Parent/Teacher interviews from 1.30-4pm and 6-7pm.  All parents are advised to come and meet with your child’s teacher.  All the primary teachers will be available in the school hall at the times above.  Please remember that this is a short 10 minute chat and that many other parents will be waiting.  If you feel that this allocated time is not enough then please make a further appointment with the teacher at a mutually convenient time.  School will close on this day at 1.00pm for all primary children.  It is the responsibility of all parents to arrange supervision for your child/children whilst you are at the interview.
Friday 23rd – Flu vaccination programme for P1-P7 in the school hall.
Monday 26th – Nursery Parent/Teacher interviews and this is also the last day of term for both nursery classes.

Tuesday 27th – School closes at 1.15pm for the Halloween break.  This will be a non-uniform day for the pupils.

Wednesday 28th – School closed.

Thursday 29th – School closed.

Friday 30th – School closed.
Saturday 31st – We have not had any confirmation yet but there are plans underway for a Hallowtides Parade in the town.  More details to follow when plans are known
Monday 2nd November – School Development Day.  Pupils need not attend.

Tuesday 3rd – School recommences for the Christmas term at 8.55am!
Thursday 5th – Primary school photographs at 8.45am.  Family photographs first and then individuals.  Older and younger siblings are welcome to come along and be included in the family photograph.     
The NPS stork has landed again!!
We send our congratulations to Mrs Hanna who gave birth to a beautiful baby boy on Thursday 1st October.  Mother and son are both well!
As always, watch the school website for regular updates 
www.newcastleps.com
